
 
 
February 23, 2021 

 
 
Scheduled Commercial Systems’ Maintenance Activities – February 28 
       
 
This Sunday (February 28, 2021), from 2:00 AM CT – 11:00 AM CT, the United States Postal Service will perform system 

maintenance which is critical to its information technology infrastructure.  Impacted Commercial Systems are outlined 

below: 

            

During the implementation and validation window for all cited maintenance activities, there WILL NOT be an impact to 
system access.  Although unlikely to occur, if a connectivity issue is experienced, users should log-in again. 
 
All Business Service Administrators (BSAs) should alert their impacted stakeholders.  
  
Please direct any inquiries or concerns to the PostalOne! Help Desk via eMail (postalone@usps.gov) or telephone (1-
800-522-9085).   

 
 

### 
 

 
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 
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Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach 
475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411 

Washington DC 20260 
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